
  
   

 

23 January 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Diphtheria Tetanus and Polio and Meningitis ACWY Vaccination – Electronic 
Consent 
  
All boys in Year 9 are now due the above vaccinations, which are scheduled to take 
place in school on Thursday 7 February 2019.  
 
This year, the School Nursing Service is using electronic information and consent forms, 
which can be accessed via the following link:  
 
https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/?h=4319892a1c0044519cd65cf9f8ce1c49 
 
This link is secure and unique to our school. Full details and information to assist you in 
completing the consent is detailed on the portal including full FAQs and patient 
information.  
 
I would be grateful if you would complete and submit the forms as soon as 
possible. 
 
Should you wish to speak the team regarding the vaccinations please contact the 
Immunisation Service directly on 0333 234 1125.   
 
Thank you for your help in this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs M Russell 
Pastoral Support Officer 
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